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DOC18/557579-04

The Senior Planner

Resource and Energy Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

By email: elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Donnelly

Re Broken Hill Rasp mine — MOD 5

| refer to your electronic mail dated 7 September 2018 to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA)
about our comments on the Broken Hill Operations Pty Ltd (BHOP) Rasp mine Statement of
Environmental Effects prepared for the proposed MOD 5 of SSD 9597.

The EPA has reviewed the proposed development consent amendments to the stores warehouse and
cement silo and has no objections to the proposals.

We note the silo is fitted with a filter and we recommend that BHOP ensure that the filter is included in
the relevant air quality monitoring maintenance program.

We also understand;

e that Shaft 6 (EPA point 56) has changed from an exhaust shaft to a clean air intake shaft
meaning monitoring is not required and,

e that BHOP have requested that crusher baghouse stack monitoring is included in the project
approval.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact me by telephoning 02 6969 0700.

Yours sincerg-,ljy
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JASON PRICE
Acting Head Regional Operations Unit — Riverina Far West
Environment Protection Authority
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